
Annual Council Meeting – Wednesday 16th September 

Thanking Mayor, Councillor Janice Howard

I wish to give my personal thanks and recognition to the 

outgoing Mayor Councillor Janice Howard. She has been an 

outstanding Mayor; committed, hardworking and determined 

to do the very best for Merton and for her 2 charities. 

Her unstinting efforts have raised an amazing amount to 

further the work of her charities. 

I congratulate her on all she has done. 
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